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2017-2018 
Supply List 

 
Dear Parents and Students: 
 
Welcome to Fourth Grade!  We look forward to meeting each and every one of you in August.  This year 
we will be studying Reading, English, Math, Spelling, Science, California History, and much more.  We 
will also be going on several field trips. 
 
The following is a list of supplies that your child must have on the first day of school: 
 

• Pencils – you should have at least six No. 2 pencils 
• Pee Chee / Folders - you should have at least 3 folders (no binders) 
• Plastic Pouch – no boxes! 
• Scissors 
• Ruler (12 inches) – it should have both standard and metric units of measure 
• Eraser 
• 4 glue sticks 
• Crayons / color pencils (markers optional) 
• 1 set of watercolor paint set. (at least 12 colors) 
• Pens – 4 blue or black ink erasable ball point pen (no felt tips) 
•            one red ball point pen (no felt tips) 
• Book covers – each textbook must be covered.  (brown paper bags work well) 
• Backpack – no wheels 
• 1 clean white sock or Dry Eraser 
• 4 Dry Erase markers 
• 2 boxes of Kleenex 
• 4 reams of copy paper (8 1/2 x 11) 
• 2 composition book 
• 3 notebooks (1 subject each) 
• earbuds 

 
Note:  2 of the reams of paper will be collected at the beginning of the school year.  The other 2 reams 
will be collected in the Spring. 
 
Sweatshirts, backpacks, lunches, and lunch containers should be CLEARLY marked with name and 
grade. 
 
We hope you continue to have a wonderful and safe summer.  
Sincerely, 
 
Fourth Grade Teacher 


